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Dear Board of Trustees,
 
Our advertisement for billing and customer service software has been advertised in the
newspaper and sent to vendors for consideration.  It is also posted on our website.  We will
have a pre-proposal meeting on July 15th at 2:00 p.m. for the interested vendors.  The
proposals are due by July 30th, and we expect to have a recommendation for a selected
vendor at the August board meeting.
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Jesse Stephens, Facilities Engineering Manager
Boone County Regional Sewer District (BCRSD)
1314 N. 7th St., Columbia, MO 65201
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